From: Orta, Julie (CDC/CCID/NCIRD) 
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2008 4:07 PM
To: NCIRD Immunization Grantee Mailbox (CDC)
Cc: Whitehead, Cynthia (CDC/CCID/NCIRD); Fasano, Nancy (CDC/CCID/NCIRD); Orta, Julie (CDC/CCID/NCIRD)
Subject: reminder on where to find the return label in order to send empty boxes or expired/wasted vaccine back to McKesson, level 3

Dear Grantees:

Did you know that McKesson Specialty Customer Care’s most frequent call type for the CDC program is requests for return labels and return boxes?  McKesson wants to make returning empty boxes and expired/wasted vaccines as efficient and easy as possible for all grantees and providers.  Attached are pictures of what a box looks like with the return label already affixed to the inside flap.  All of McKesson’s boxes are sent out to your providers with the return label already affixed, yet many providers tend to overlook this label and contact you requesting additional labels.  Please review the picture and feel free to share with your providers so that you can help them locate the label before contacting McKesson.  Additionally, the providers have been so successful returning boxes to McKesson to be re-used/recycled, that sometimes they simply don’t have a box to return expired/wasted vaccines.  As such, it would be most beneficial and helpful to all if providers keep at least one return box available for returning expired vaccine.  This will also reduce the number of phone calls to you requesting a new box and/or a label for returning expired vaccine.

We hope this information is helpful in assisting you with further education to your providers.  Please contact McKesson Specialty Customer Care at 877.822.7746 or CDCCustomerService@McKesson.com if you have any questions.

This document can be found on the CDC website at:

http://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/programs/vmbip/downloads/agm/remind-rl-508.doc 
